
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
September 10, 2009 

15th SCHOOL DAY 
 

Tomorrow will be Spirit Day and Dress 
Down Day 

 
Students are reminded that they must pre-
pay for the picture packet they would like to 
order when they have their picture made 
Wednesday.  All students will have their 
picture made for the annual.  
 
Writing Club will have a meeting this 
afternoon in B-6. 
 
Anime Club will meet tomorrow afternoon 
in B-10.  
 
Students are reminded that Driver Education 
Exemption Test Review Class will be 
September 15 and September 16 at 3:15 
p.m. in the Pisgah Cafeteria.  
 
Leo Club students signed up to work the 
community kitchen need to be aware that the 
date has been changed to this Saturday.  
Please see Amy Lynch if you can’t 
participate. 
 
Any student interested in becoming a Big 
Brother or Big Sister needs to see Mr. Allen 
sometime this week.  Big Brother/Big Sister 
training will be September 22 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Students that are interested in helping plan 
“See You At the Pole, please see Mrs. 
Johnson in B-9 soon!!! 
 
Political Club will have its first meeting on 
Monday, September 14 in Ms. Boone’s 
room, A-2.  All who are interested should 
attend and everyone is encouraged to 
participate. 
 
The first Quiz Bowl meeting will be today at 
3:05 in Mrs. McCall’s  
Room A-3.  All grade levels are welcome.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seniors:  Please come to the counseling 
center if you are interested in the following 
scholarships with September deadlines.  
Morehead-Cain Scholarship (for University 
of NC-Chapel Hill) Roan Scholars (for East 
Tennessee State University) 
 
Other scholarships now coming available 
include:  Voice of Democracy Audio Essay 
Contest, Levine Scholars (for University of 
North Carolina at Charlotte) Scholarship for 
business majors at Emory University. 
  
The ACT will be administered at Pisgah 
High School on Saturday, October 24.  
REGULAR REGISTRATION 
DEADLINE IS SEPTEMBER 18.  Juniors 
and Seniors should check to see if 
colleges/universities of interest accept or 
prefer ACT vs. SAT, this information will 
probably best be found at the 
college/university website.  If you have 
questions, please see your counselor.  You 
may pick up registration materials in the 
counseling center or you may register 
online. 
 
Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors can 
order their class ring today during lunch 
in the Student Lobby.  Students can also 
bring their parents and order from 3:30 
to 6:00 on the same day in the Guidance 
Lobby.  Don’t forget your $ 60.00 Deposit 
(no personal checks accepted).  Extra ring 
packets are in the office.   
 
Class Officer Applications are available in 
the office for students that would like to 
become an officer for the 2009 – 2010 
school year. 
 
Reminder to Teachers:    
Homeroom-September  16 
 
CAFETERIA DUTY   (September 14 
– September 18) 
1st Lunch  Barrett and Warren 
2nd Lunch D. Johnson and Wyatt 
3rd Lunch Tucker and Brown 
 
Progress Reports will go out Friday.  Please 
send them on this day.  Thursday is 
the 15th day. 


